
 

        

Public Notice 
 
 

THE SHEFFIELD CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BRIDGE HILL, OUGHTIBRIDGE - PROPOSED SPEED HUMP  
 

Notice is hereby given that Sheffield City Council in exercise of its powers under Section 90A of 
the Highways Act 1980 as amended, (hereinafter called ‘the Act’) and of all other enabling powers 
and after consultation with the chief officer of police in accordance with section 90C of the Act, 
intends to install a road hump as below: 

• Bridge Hill - 1 Kerb to Kerb flat top road hump, 75mm high with an 11 metres long plateau 
with 1.5m ramps at its junction with Orchard Street/Low Road, Oughtibridge. 

These measures are aimed at controlling speed and improving safety for all road users 
especially pedal cycles and motorcycles at this junction.  
 
A plan showing the proposals may be examined plans on the Council website at 
https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/roads-pavements/traffic-orders 
 
Any observations, including letters of support, upon the proposals outlined above should be 
made, in writing, to the undersigned by 19th January, 2023. 
 

Dated this 15th day of December, 2022   
 
Tom Finnegan-Smith, Head of Strategic Transport, Sustainability and Infrastructure 
City Growth Department, Howden House, 1 Union Street, SHEFFIELD, S1 2SH 
Email:  traffic.regs@sheffield.gov.uk 
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